Bulletin 19 for Parents/Guardians

08-January-2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Welcome back to a new term. As a school we are in a much better position than we were back in
March 2020 in terms of delivering teaching and learning online to your child/children. However,
it is very important and | urge you to ensure that your child engages with his/her teacher
online.

Important points to note:

o Teachers will be following the school timetable as normal.

e There will be a mix of live online classes and task setting. It is important that we keep our
goals in terms of online engagement realistic and manageable for all.

e Week 1 - Live classes will be period 1, 3 and 5. Tasks will be set for periods 2, 4 and 6.
o Week 2 — Live classes will be period 2, 4 and 6. Tasks will be set for periods 1, 3 and 5.
e Week 3 — Live classes will be period 2, 4 and 6. Tasks will be set for periods 2, 4 and 6.

e While online there will be no delivery of CSPE, SPHE, RE, PE (exception is 5™ year exam
PE) or Tutor time. This will give your child time to study/ take a break and it gives
teachers the opportunity to support their colleagues in other subject areas.

e Students are very aware of our expectations online and normal code of behaviour rules
apply. Any online misbehaviour will not be tolerated and the school may withdraw online
privileges and access to school email, TEAMS etc at any time.

IMPORTANT: Student emails and TEAMS

You child’s email address has changed — it now looks similar to this 20-520@rcswexford.ie You
should all have received this by now. Any issues please contact customercare@yourservice.ie
BEFORE MONDAY.

IMPORTANT: Your child’s password for their school email HAS NOT changed.
Access to studyclix — details have NOT changed - log in as normal.

Best wishes and stay safe,

Rachel O’ Connor,

Principal.
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